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Monday 4th March 2024 

 
Y4 trip to Bridlington 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to announce that we are organising a trip to Bridlington on Thursday 
23rd May 2024. This will be an exciting opportunity for our children to explore the 
beauty of the British coastline and to learn about its unique features. Whilst there, we 
shall be investigating the ecology of the area and discovering the different 
characteristics of the coast. We believe this will be a valuable geographical experience 
for the children and they will gain considerable knowledge through engaging hands-on 
activities. 
 
There is a charge for the coach so please can you kindly complete and return the form 
below along with £13.61 by Monday 18th March. We kindly request that all children 
carry a packed lunch, filled water bottle and that they wear their uniform and 
comfortable shoes. The weather can be very changeable at the coast, so we suggest a 
waterproof coat, sunhat and that the children carry suncream in their rucksack. 
Children must be able to apply suncream by themselves.  
 
We request Y4 pupils to arrive at school for 7.45am for registration as the coach will be 
leaving at 8am prompt and the coach is to arrive back at school at 4pm. If you child 
requires any travel sickness tablets whilst on the trip, please bring their medication 
(clearly labelled) to the school office where you can complete a medical form.  
 
To run this trip, we need volunteers to help to supervise the children. If you think you 
would be able to volunteer, please fill in the form below.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide them 
with a packed lunch for the trip, please tick the box on the slip below and select either 
ham or cheese. 
 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support,  
 
Mrs Misiukanis and Mr Smith 
 



 

 

                                 
     

Morley Street 

Sheffield  

S6 2PL 

 

Telephone: 0114 234 1304 

Email: 

enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk 

Chair of Governors: Mr D Higgens 

Headteacher: Mrs H Wright 

KS1 Assistant Headteacher: Mrs N Leggatt  

KS2 Assistant Headteacher: Mrs E Bunting 

 

 

 

 I give permission for my child ___________________________________________ 

to attend the Y4 daytrip to Bridlington. 

 I am available as a volunteer for this trip.  

 My child is entitled to free school meals and requires a school packed lunch. 

Please can I order a ham/cheese sandwich (delete as appropriate). 

 I have enclosed payment of £_____ 

 

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 


